

Hollybrook Infant School

Seagarth Close, Southampton, SO16 6RN Telephone: 023 8077 1528

Headteacher: Mrs J Wood, NPQH

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C Clifford

7th October 2016

Dear Parents,

50 mile running challenge

Hollybrook Infant School would like to offer children the opportunity of taking up the 50 mile challenge which requires them to run a total distance of 50 miles over the whole school year up until July 2017. This can be completed at home, during playtimes or in PE lessons.

Children may collect a small running log from their teacher which will enable them to keep track of how far they run. When this is complete they simply collect another one and keep adding to the total. Once 50 miles is achieved, the child will receive a certificate.

Any running distance counts towards the challenge, so long as the distances are initialled by an adult.

Thank you for your support with this exciting challenge.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Moran

PE Co-Ordinator







